
NOTICE 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING OF THE 

BOROUGH OF WOODCLIFF LAKE 
JUNE 22, 2021 

7:30 PM 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Adjustment Meeting of the Borough of Woodcliff Lake on 
Tuesday, June 22, 2021 will commence at 7:30 PM.   
 
DUE TO THE COVID-19 VIRUS, THIS MEETING WILL BE A VIRTUAL MEETING AND THE PUBLIC WILL NOT 
BE ALLOWED TO ATTEND IN PERSON. YOU CAN EMAIL COMMENTS OR QUESTIONS TO OUR BOARD 
SECRETARY UNTIL 6:30 PM ON June 21, 2021 AT msmith@wclnj.com AND YOUR COMMENT AND 
QUESTIONS WILL BE PLACED INTO THE RECORD. 
 
THE PUBLIC WILL BE ABLE TO ACCESS THE ZONING BOARD MEETING THROUGH ZOOM.   GUIDELINES TO 
ACCESS ZOOM ARE DETAILED BELOW: 
 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 
When: Jun 22, 2021 07:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Topic: WCL Zoning Board Meeting 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82080120659?pwd=L3ZSYUkxTW9RVlpiNFI2YzJsb0NhUT09 
Passcode: 803368 
Or One tap mobile :  
    US: +13126266799,,82080120659#  or +16465588656,,82080120659#  
Or Telephone: 
    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: +1 312 626 6799  or +1 646 558 8656  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 
9128  or +1 253 215 8782  
Webinar ID: 820 8012 0659 
    International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdt2rDcmNK 
 
BE ADVISED THIS IS A ZOOM WEBINAR AND ONLY CERTAIN PERSONS WILL BE VISIBLE, BUT THE ENTIRE 
MEETING CAN BE HEARD.  ALSO, DURING THE PUBLIC COMMENT SECTION OF THE MEETING, YOU WILL 
BE ABLE TO USE ZOOM TO RAISE YOUR HAND AND BE ALLOWED TO PARTICIPATE ONE AT A TIME.  NO 
TEXT COMMENTS WILL BE ALLOWED DURING ZOOM, YOU MUST USE THE ZOOM FEATURE TO BE 
CALLED ON OR CALL THE NUMBER ABOVE DURING THE DESIGNATED TIMES DURING THE MEETING. 
 
ELECTRONIC COPIES OF THE PLANS AND APPLICATION MATERIALS ARE POSTED ON THE BOROUGH 
WEBSITE (www.wclnj.com) UNDER THE BOROUGH DEPARTMENTS, ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT, 
APPLICATIONS TABS. UPON REQUEST TO THE BOARD SECRETARY HARD COPIES OF THE PLANS AND 
APPLICATION MATERIALS CAN ALSO BE SENT BY MAIL OR PICKED UP AT THE BOROUGH HALL BY 
APPOINTMENT VIA PICK UP BOX.  A CHECK FOR PAYMENT OF THESE MATERIALS MUST BE MADE PRIOR 
TO PICK UP. 
 
Dated:  June 18, 2021 
 
Meg Smith 
201-391-4977 Ext 210 
Planning & Zoning Board Secretary  

mailto:msmith@wclnj.com
http://www.wclnj.com/

